
 

December 22, 2012 

Denki Kagaku Kogyo Kabushiki Kaisha 

 

 

Announcement regarding the Website closedown of Denka Adtecs 

 

 

On December 21, Denka Adtecs Co.,Ltd. which was our subsidiary, closed own website. 

The reason of the closedown is because the malfunction of the website occurred. We are 

investigating the details now.  

If you have inquiries concerning the business to Denka Adtecs Co.,Ltd, please contact 

the phone number or facsimile number of the company.  

We apologize to stakeholders for the inconvenience. 

 

 

 

  Denka Adtecs co., Ltd  

Phone number   +81-3-5290-5620 

    Facsimile number  +81-3-5290-5621 

 

 


